
Club & Society Post Event & Reimbursement Form 

Please	
  fill	
  this	
  form	
  out	
  in	
  its	
  entirety.	
  Board	
  member	
  approval	
  for	
  reimbursement	
  must	
  come	
  from	
  two	
  board	
  
members	
  to	
  be	
  reimbursed	
  and	
  must	
  not	
  be	
  related.	
  	
  This	
  form	
  must	
  be	
  submitted	
  no	
  later	
  than	
  30	
  days	
  post-event	
  to	
  

be	
  considered	
  for	
  reimbursement.	
  

Name	
  of	
  person	
  submitting	
  report:	
  	
  

Email	
  of	
  person	
  submitting	
  report:	
  	
  

Phone	
  of	
  person	
  submitting	
  report:	
  

Name	
  of	
  Club/Society:	
  	
  

Event	
  Name:	
  

Event	
  Date:	
  	
  

Event	
  Time:	
  	
  

Category	
  I	
  Event	
  Type:	
  	
   ☐ Arts	
   ☐ Community	
  Service	
   ☐ Diversity ☐ Lifelong	
  Learning ☐ Board Meeting

☐ Networking	
  	
   ☐ Special	
  Interest ☐ Student	
  Recruitment	
  or	
  Retention/Summer	
  Send	
  off

Number	
  of	
  Attendees:	
  	
  

Description	
  of	
  Event	
  (Please	
  include	
  details	
  of	
  expenses):	
  

Board	
  Member	
  Approval	
  

Board	
  Member	
  1	
  Name:	
  	
  

Board	
  Member	
  1	
  Email:	
  	
  

Board	
  Member	
  2	
  Name:	
  

Board	
  Member	
  2	
  Email:	
  	
  

	
  Do you have Itemized Receipts, Attendance Sheets, Minutes or Agenda to attach? ☐ Yes	
  	
   ☐ 	
  No	
  

Reimbursement Amount:

(Due to large file sizes please do not attach photos of your event, which you can e-mail directly to your OSUAA staff contact.)
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Monthly board meeting.  expenses for deserts.

$50

Francine Elleman

11

Feb 8, 2018

Butler County alumni Club

X

fgelleman2@yahoo.com

X

513 889 2291

Board meeting

6:00 - 8:00

Cheryl Long

cklong76@gmail.com

rpoe@amsavingsbank.com

Bob Poe



DocuSign Envelope ID: 243C3E1F-6F94-4999-82D9-59A227D74EA9



idd曾」n〇日l甲 」8p」O n頂u〇日M +0内

柏的1S∃「柑

idde 」nO ll叩」ap」O nOA u叫M +0恥

十〇 -」印」0 ∂U　甲O丁S」は

」n〇八すすO Oし$ ∂∧し的訓

O丁柾PO丁」叫S嘩」哲dd8

帖N 」nO PeOしuM〇回

〇日ふララ:しせ丁Oしこ

O喝
申し十

06 ’9内　　　:丁UnO田∀

∀6机00 :しき<0」dd∀

S :PO旧制付すuヨP」的

「∧朋HO ONO「 :丁UaSaJd pJ鞠0甲u毎朝

的的XXXXXXXXXXXX♯ P」印

き9L押し8　　　　　　　　　　　　　∀SI∧

]「∀S

6800招　　　　　　　　　　　L/与8 「糾

8しO乙/80/乙O　　　　　　　　　　蝿乙」:80

8し0乙/80/乙0瀬畑　　　　　∂堅剛‥」8∧」aS

OO9乙-C9サー飢雪

0ウ0帥HO　`卑」己q口

IS S∂し明確9L

旬」8q口u ∂∧里甲ue

丁u勘n甲S覗laxpnEl旬Sn臼叫」

lO 」印」〇日uとしu〇千S」は

」nO不出0 0し$訓!己的」

O丁代PO亨」∂lS岬∂」哲dde

帖N 」n〇匹OしuMOO

O6 “9中　　　　書n□∴もつue細を日

06 ●9ウ　　　　　　　　　　　　　　しき丁O」

LO ’雷　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　x叫

88 ’的　　　　　　　　　　　　　しき千〇十qnS

86●8」　　　　　(66’9㊥乙) ∂準〇日S粥しiO甜

89“0し　　　　　鷹“粥乙)訓n丁印す」鵡Se口

86“引　(約°9㊥乙) ∂潤6u朋nd e判0○○u0

6乙“9　　　　　　6u=叩nd PeaJ日un日A準日S

68008　　　　　　　　　　　　0 ‥S丁S∂n9

閥乙O:8　　　　　　　　　　　L/98 -皿

8しO乙/80/乙0　　　　　　　印飾酬:」訓」eS

OO9乙七9トきし9

0的的HO　`何」日印「

lS S∂し関り乙9L

卑」aq日用∂∧叫Pug

丁ue」n甲S瑚丁e串間卑S明e岨

DocuSign Envelope ID: 243C3E1F-6F94-4999-82D9-59A227D74EA9



THE OSU ALUMNI CLUB OF BUTLER COUNTY 

February 8, 2018 at the Rusty Bucket-Liberty Towne Center 

President Cheryl Long called the meeting to order.  Present were: Judy and Al 

Karchner, Neila and Bruce Barnes, Cheryl Long, Sophia and George Jonson, Marla 

and Monica Marsh, and Fran and Gene Elleman. 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes of secretary’s report were approved as read. 

Treasurer’s Report: We still have $10,406.01 in the treasury because the $5000 

check that Bob Poe sent at the end of October for the endowment contribution 

was never cashed.  Bob Poe stopped payment on the check and mailed another 

one. 

OLD BUSINESS 

The scholarship committee, Marla and Monica Marsh, Cheryl Long, Neila Barnes, 

Jo Ann Grimes, Mallory Greenham, Bob Poe and Steve Gilby, met January 27 to 

interview six out of the seven applicants.  All the students have over a 4.0 GPA 

and impressive resumes.  

Monica and Marla Marsh are scheduled to present “How Cultural Competency 

Affects us” on March 14 at 6:00 pm before our short business meeting.  They have 

co-authored many books.  Cheryl submitted a request for an email blast to notify 

alumni about the March diversity meeting. 

Gene is planning an April volunteer event for April 21 at Matthew 25.  The Greater 

Cincinnati Alumni club is having their own event, but will be invited to join us if 

any of their members are interested. The alumni association will provide 

volunteer tee shirts.  Lunch, which will be reimbursed by the association, will be 

served. The correct address for Matthew 25 is 11060 Kenwood Road, Cincinnati, 

OH 45242 

Neila reserved the Voice of America venue and Destiny caterer for the May 31 

scholarship banquet.  She submitted our prioritized request for a speaker to the 

association and she will be notified of their decision.  The $40 per person 

admission is the same as last year.   Neila is encouraging us to start working on 

donations for the raffle which provides money for the scholarship fund. 
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NEW BUSINESS 

Cheryl explained that February 28 is the second annual Day of Giving, a 24 hour 

digital event.  An email will be sent to Butler County alumni asking for a donation 

for our endowment fund. 

Jerry Lucas is promoting his new book.  George Jonson plans to ask the Hamilton 

Rotary Club to invite Jerry to speak at a meeting, any Thursday in September 

except September 20.   

Alumni Awards Nominations, which are presented to eight outstanding alumni, 

are due by March 31, 2018.  Our club supports Cheryl’s nomination of Monica and 

Marla for an award.  Cheryl will submit the application. 

We agreed to sponsor a Student Summer Send Off event which should be held 

between June 29 and August 5.  Since we normally have our social picnic in July 

we will combine the picnic with the Student Summer Send Off. There will be an 

invitation extended to current students in Butler County. They will be asked to 

invite incoming freshmen to the event.   The alumni association will reimburse our 

club up to a maximum of $250 . 

Mallory Greenham agreed to be our correspondence secretary. She will assist us 

in communicating all events to our members.  Mallory hopes to accomplish this in 

May or June.  

Our next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 14 at the Rusty Bucket.  The 

April 11 and May 9 meetings will be at The Spinning Fork in Middletown. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Fran Elleman, secretary 
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